
Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform you of 
upcoming construction activity on Robindale Road, between Durango Drive to Buffalo 
Drive. 

The project consists of constructing two pedestrian undercrossings, retaining walls, sidewalk 
underdrain, storm drain, curb and gutter, sidewalk, median, lighting, signing, utility adjustments, water 
relocation, pavement markings, pedestrian flasher, and landscape restoration. 

Please drive safely in the work 

zone areas and be advised of 

the following: 

▪ Lane restrictions will vary throughout the 
progress of construction.

▪ Business, school, and residential access 
will be maintained at all times.

▪ ADA compliant pedestrian routes will be 
maintained.

▪ Message boards shall be used to 
provide information for detours, access 
changes, closures, etc.

▪ Flaggers will assist with traffic 
management, including construction 
ingress and egress.

▪ 24-hour lane restrictions may be in place 
throughout the course of the project. 

For immediate safety concerns please contact the contractor contact. Any other   
general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at (702)455-
6000, via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a request through 
the FixIt Clark County app. 

The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change. 

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
James Regional Sports Park Trail Undercrossings 

Project Facts 

Contractor: Unicon, LLC

Bid#: 607419-24 

Contract Amount: $6,107,044.50 

Construction Start: July 28, 2025 

Estimated Completion Date: April 2026 

Construction Hours: Monday – Friday from 

7:00am-3:30pm 

CCPW Construction Management Division: 

702-455-4107

CCPW Construction Management Contact: 

Jonathan Morales 702-513-6706 

mailto:InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov


Robindale Road, Warbonnet Way to Miller Lane 
24 Hour Lane Restrictions 

September 10, 2025 - December 2025
Working Hours 7:00am-3:30pm

1 open lane east bound
1 open lane west bound
Lanes reopened at Buffalo Drive

Collector roads will remain open 
with 1 lane in each direction. 
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